
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
NUMBER 25-001 

AIRPORT OPERATIONAL SYSTEMS MODERNIZATION 
  
INVITATION TO PROPOSERS 
The Clark County Department of Aviation (CCDOA) invites firms to submit proposals for the 
modernization of the Airport Operational Systems.  
 
The firm selected, upon review of the submitted proposals and any subsequent interviews, if 
required, will provide a contemporary a set of systems to replace the Airport Operational Database 
(AODB), Resource Management System (RMS) and Flight Information Display System (FIDS), Gate 
Information Display System, Ticket Information Display System, Ramp Information Display System, 
and Baggage Information Display System services at the Airport. Included in the replacement is 
hardware, software, licensing, configuration, installation, implementation, integration, testing and 
commissioning, training, and support services, as further defined in this RFP.  
 
The existing core systems shall be replaced with a Content Management System (CMS). 
  
Please note that this is a sealed RFP process. 
 
All questions and/or responses to this Request for Proposal must be processed through the 
NGEM website.  
 
Inquiries, documents or other information submitted outside of NGEM (i.e. email, fax, hard-
copy, etc.) will not be reviewed or considered. 
 
Telephone calls regarding this RFP will not be accepted.  All questions must be submitted 
electronically through the NGEM website and all responses will be posted on the NGEM website. 
  
  
CLOSING DATE & TIME FOR RFP SUBMISSION 
All proposals are due to be submitted through the NGEM system by 8:00pm (PT). on Monday, March 
10, 2025. 
  
REGISTRATION FOR THE NGEM SYSTEM 
The NGEM System is accessible at www.ngemnv.com. 
  
Potential Proposers MUST be registered register as a “Supplier”. This may be accomplished by 
clicking on the Supplier Registration link and completing the registration form. There is no cost to 
register or to use the NGEM System. 
  
RFP documents may then be viewed by selecting a specific project from the "Current Bid 
Opportunities" list and clicking on that project. 
 
An electronic proposal can only be submitted through the NGEM System. The RFP document(s) can 
be printed for Proposer’s use, but an electronic proposal MUST be submitted through the NGEM 
System. 

http://www.ngemnv.com/

